
KEEPING YOU SAFE  

ST JOHN FISHER RC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 What is Child Protection?  

At St John Fisher RC Primary School, all of the adults think that 

your health, safety and wellbeing are very important. We            

respect you and want to keep you safe. We do our best to help 

you to make good progress in your learning and to be happy. 

We teach you how to recognise risks and how to stay safe.  

 How will we keep you safe?  

We aim to provide a safe environment for you to learn 

in. We want to make sure you remain safe, at school as 

well as at home. If you need to talk, we 

will listen. We think it is important for 

you to know where to ask for help. 

Report it! 

Always tell someone you trust if someone: 

 Says things to you that upset your or 

make you feel uncomfortable 

 Touches you 

 Hits you or hurts you 

 Takes your things 

 Sends unkind messages on the internet 

or to your phone. 

Who can you talk to?  

If you are worried about something you can talk to an adult in school. 

This could be your teacher or any of these adults: 

Teacher 

Adults in your class 

Lunchtime staff 

Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs) 

Breakfast Club   

 After School Club staff 

You could write it down and share it with a member of staff.  

Ms Kenna 

“Stop it! I don’t like it. If you do that again I will tell somebody.” 

Bullying is: 

SEVERAL 

TIMES  

ON   

PURPOSE 

Mrs Ellerker 

Miss Higgins 

Designated Safeguarding Leads 


